
Sign up for updates 
metrotunnel.vic.gov.au/subscribe

When we’ll be working
We’ll be working from  
7am to 5pm, Monday 22 July 
to Friday 26 July and 7am 
to 5pm, Monday 29 July to 
Wednesday 31 July.

What we'll be doing
	– Repairing damaged kerbs in front 

of South Kensington Station 

	– Works will require the use 
of a non-destructive digging 
(NDD) truck to excavate the 
ground without damaging any 
existing underground services, 
a telehandler to lift materials, a 
concrete truck and crews with 
handheld tools.  

What to be aware of
	– These works are expected to 

generate low to medium levels 
of noise

	– Traffic management will be 
in place to help facilitate 
pedestrian and vehicle access 
to properties. Vehicle and 
footpath access to and from 
residential properties will be 
maintained at all times

	– To ensure repair works are 
undertaken efficiently, a single 
lane closure with shuttle flow 
will be in place on Childers 
Street during working hours.

Works 
notice
Temporary single lane closure of Childers Street
Childers Street, Kensington  
Monday 22 July to Wednesday 31 July 

From Monday 22 July, the Metro Tunnel Project will undertake repair works  
on the kerbs in front of South Kensington Station. This activity will require a single 
lane closure on Childers Street with shuttle flow in place. 
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Find out more

metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

 For languages other than English
 please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format. If you
need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)

Works area

Lloyd Stre
et

Altona Street

Ormond Street

Younghusband Lane
Childers Street

Tennyson Street

South Kensington
Station

JJ Holland 
Park

Indicative only

 

Works area

Temporary shuttle flow 
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